
 

BURNS HOUSE LTD. & ANHEUSER-BUSCH 
DONATE WATER TO FLOYD VICTIMS 

OCT 8th 1999, FREEPORT, GB - Anheuser-Busch donated over 6,400 cases 

of drinking water to the Bahamas last week for victims of hurricane Floyd. 

"The tragedy is not over and Anheuser-Busch is proud to continue its role of 

assisting victims of hurricane Floyd as long as their is a need" said Ray 

Figueroa, Caribbean managing director for Anheuser-Busch. Local 

representatives for Anheuser-Busch, Burns House Limited, made the 

donation of water to the Hurricane Relief Committee on Friday. 

(Internet Source: http://www.gbweekly.com) 

 


